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(S.D.)-Oelrichs To Hold Kindergarten Screening Next Week

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 03/21/2013 09:08 AM

(Oelrichs)-Although the calendar indicates that spring has just begun, school officials are already looking forward
to the upcoming school year. The OelrichsSchool will be conducting Kindergarten Screening on Wednesday,
March 27.

The screenings will begin at 8:00AM with the last screening completed by 4:00PM. People who have children
who will be in Kindergarten next year need to call the Superintendent’s office at 605-535-2631 questions about
registration. to schedule an

appointment.

People are also encouraged to call if they have

(Questions? Comments? Email news@chadrad.com)
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